
Numeracy

This week we have been focussing 
on addition, subtraction and place 
value skills. Some of us have also 

been sorting into groups. 
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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Annabella – for great independent work in English 

Isaac – for fantastic adding on a numberline

School Rules Award:

Harvey – for being kind to his friends

Literacy

This week, our sounds group have 
been focussing on the sound /g/ 

and our word time group have 
been focussing on the sound /j/. 

Our ditty group have been reading 
a shopping list for clothes, and 

our Purple book group have been 
reading a story about a messy 

bath. 

PSD

This week we have thought about 
being kind to our friends. 

Topic

This week we have been learning 
about the weather and the 

seasons. We have learned how to 
stay safe in the sun, the rain and 

the cold weather.

Other News

As part of our Art learning this half term, we will be learning to tie-dye! 
Within the next week, please could you send in a plain white or light 

coloured t-shirt for your child to tie-dye – it would be helpful if this was 
named!

We enjoyed our first wellbeing afternoon together on Monday.


